
 

Dear Parents, many enriching and 

exciting activities took place the past few 

weeks as children discovered all about 

farm animals.  

All classes were provided with posters, 

charts, plastic figurines of farm animals 

and many animal puzzles and games. 

Children learned characteristics 

of the farm animals such as: 

- habitat 

- sound 

- products 

- babies names 

 

 

 

Some farm animals visited the nursery: children got the opportunity to pet them, to feed them, 

to see how they move and recognize their babies.  

                                         

                     a cow                                   a horse 

 



 

                                                      

         a goat                                                                                      a rabbit 

                                      

           a dog                                                                                    a cat 

                                        

              a hen                                                                  chicks 



Others visited “Parcours des Saveurs” where they enjoyed discovering animals in their real 

environment. 

 

At “Parcours des Saveurs” the farmers presented an awareness session about preserving animals 

and nature elements. Therefore, children were invited to touch soil, smell it, plant seeds and 

water the small plants to take them home and take care of them. 

 

 Children also learned about farm animals’ products, and were amazed by the fact that most of 

the food items are products of farm animals. 

                                                   



 

The whole month, children listened to the sounds of animals and tried to imitate them and 

learned by observing them that animals: 

Fly such as birds do                                                              

or jump such as rabbits do                             

or simply walk and run such as roosters do.   

Children compared opposites such as:  

                                            

          Fat                                                                                               Thin 



                                                                                                                                             

Fast                                                                                               Slow 

 

As a wrap up for the previous busy weeks, Children celebrated Easter in their own way.  Egg 

hunting and Easter bunny craft decoration were enjoyed during this special time. As kids also 

learned how to trace zigzags on Easter eggs. 

 

 



Preparing for the new theme:  "Circus and Wild animals", a jungle day was launched in each 

branch where children were able to identify jungle and zoo animals. Many exciting activities 

are on the way! 

 

 May 27 and June 3 are dates to remember! All children who will join preschool next year will 

be proudly graduated from the nursery. Our big event is on the way! 

 

I’m a little graduate aren’t proud of me? 

I know all my numbers and my ABC. 

I made lots of friends and had fun too. 

Now I’m off to the big kids school! 


